
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 16th June, 2022 

 

 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the last meeting held on 

the 9th of June, 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record. 

 

The Secretary commented on two items from the minutes: 

1) the interviewer for the Chapter Arts project had attended the previous day Wednesday. He 

managed to get some interviews and seemed happy with them; 

2) the director of the S4C programme to be recorded in the club  had been in contact with the 

Secretary. It was agreed filming would end in the bar by 12 noon and the Secretary would open the 

Club and monitor their activities until they leave the premises. 

 

The Secretary informed the Committee of a meeting to be held with a plumbing/heating company in 

week or so to scope out replacing our boilers with electric water heaters and a number of other jobs 

that need doing. The work will be staged so as not to strain our finances. The Secretary will report 

back to the Finance Committee in due course. 

The Acting Treasurer presented the ‘ Accounts for Payment ‘ and the Treasurers Report’. The 

reports were accepted. 

 

A discussion on the viability and costs relating to the GEM jukeboxes. bandits and pool table took 

place. The Secretary said in his view it was not clear that many of the items the club has been 

paying for for years were actually benefiting the club. This is a subject for Finance Committee 

review in due course. The Acting Treasurer confirmed  that little revenue was received from the 

juke boxes and it  usually didn’t cover their rental. 

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

Some future shows were discussed.  

 

The Chairman closed the meeting 

 

 

 


